
From:  
Sent: 29 January 2019 15:56 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Test 

 
Dear Sirs, 
I was rather perturbed to find out second/third hand about the proposed local plan for Ednam. 
I would have thought that you would have either sent each resident a letter or call for a meeting. 
I live in Stichill Road so I am very concerned about 20 houses . That field 
often is under water which the flows into our back gardens. What is going to happen when houses are 
there...where will the water flow to then....into our houses? 
And can the bridge in Ednam cope with more traffic? 20 houses would at least mean 20 cars!! 
 
When the houses were built at Poppleburn we were told that the sewage system can just about cope 
What afterwards...especially if you add the 18 houses earmaked behind the war memorial. 
 
Can the infrastructure really deal with this expansion? 
 
While I realise that more houses/flats are needed I am worried that a sudden built up would not be a 
good idea. 
 
One concerned resident 

 

 


